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The school administration shall review per pupil cost for elementary, middle and high school students after each 
academic year.  The school administration shall set tuition rates for each level for the next academic year in accord 
with the per pupil cost as determined by the Educational Cost Sharing cost for the preceding year.  These rates 
shall be reported to the Board of Education before beginning the next school year. 


